Dear Sirs ,

Your Ref: JPT/VVC. 20th December, 1940.

itwertiég; to your letter of the
25th ultimo relxti\w to the survey of the

Donkey. Bollers of the m%orshly "L THELBEACH",

I bog to muuut ym tmz I am now informed

vy the society's Surveyors at Hull that it Las

not been possible. fo" the mapection o be.
dealt with at t‘neix' port, and that it is now

your intention to deal with the survey on the

vessel's next return to the United Xingdom.
The ¢ ase has been placed before
tha Comalttee at their meeting today, and in

6 m thggﬁknnl not object t.o the

cory.

: tizm in qwutim“bamg postponed as desired.

1‘ Mf Dear Sirs,
‘Smn's falthfully,

Copy to Hull. ,«\
sxm; te n&»

2020

Class! ﬂau on Comsittee.
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